
 

 Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),                                                                                                                    14th May 2019 

 

At this stage planning for TY 2019-20 is well underway with a great response from the students to musical 

auditions, Carlingford preparations and TY activities. I am now writing to you to explain some information 

regarding possible international TY trips next year. Due to the over subscription of the initial trip places have 

been made available to TYs on a ski trip, now for TYs and 5th years.    

  

The lottery for Poland has already been completed and the places allocated. However should a selected student 
wish to partake in the ski trip, return of deposit (if paid) will be arranged. The now available place on the Poland 
trip will be allocated via lottery to a student on the waiting list. If your daughter is on the waiting list for Poland 
and would like to remove her name please contact Ms. Phillips. If your daughter wishes to move from the Poland 
trip to the ski trip, please return the form below and notify me at sineadphillips@olschool.ie. 

  

Poland: Sun. 5th Apr – Wed. 8th Apr 2020   

• Tour Outline: Flight to/from Krakow, a tour of Krakow, guided tour of Schindler's Factory, guided 

tour of Auschwitz, guided tour of salt mines, entry to water park, accommodation, transfers, and 

dinner all 3 evenings.  

• Cost: €597 approximately.  

  

Skiiing: Sat. 4th Apr – Sat. 11th Apr 2020  

• Tour includes: Return flights, half board hotel, 6 days skiing in skiing resort in Italy (4hours), lift pass 

and equipment rental.    

• Cost: €1150 approximately.  

If you are interested in your daughter being considered for the ski trip, please fill out the form below and have 

your daughter return it to reception by Wednesday 15th May. In the event of oversubscription, a lottery system 

will be applied. Prices may vary slightly based on the final number of students travelling and flight costs.  Please 

only return the form if your daughter is fully committed to taking a place on the trip. A request for a deposit will 

follow shortly once prices are finalised.  

  

Yours faithfully  

  
S. Phillips (T.Y. Co-ordinator)      E-mail: sineadphillips@olschool.ie 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ __ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _   

 

 I would like my daughter to be considered for participation in the ski trip:  

  

 Daughter’s name:________________________________  Class:_______  

  

Parent/Guardian Signature:___________________________   Email: ___________________________________  

 
Principal: Marguerite Gorby, Deputy Principals: Aoife Ronan, Stephen Rhatigan 

mailto:sineadphillips@olschool.ie

